Board of Selectmen

Posted on 8/1/25

The regular August monthly meeting (8/4/25) for the Board of
Selectmen meeting has been CANCELLED due to a number of

medical and personal scheduling conflicts with various

municipal reporting departments and the Board of Selectmen.

The Board of Selectmen will meet again at their normally
scheduled monthly meeting on Tuesday, September 2, 20235.

Please note that this is a Tuesday evening, after Labor Day.



